
	
  

	
  

Welcome  

We would like to take this 

opportunity to welcome all families 
to Green Apple Nursery. At Green 

Apple we strive to provide a high 
level of care, support and education 

for our ‘Little Apple’s’ whilst they 
have fun learning through play 

opportunities.  

If you have any questions regarding 
current childcare or how we can 

accommodate your childcare needs 
please email us at 

greenapplenursery@hotmail.co.uk 
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TERM TIME HOLIDAYS	
  

Children who attend the 

nursery on a 38-week basis 

should not attend on the 

following dates:  

• Friday 22nd & Monday 25th 

September 2017 	
  

• 16th – 20th October 2017	
  

• 22nd December 2017 – 5th 

January 2018	
  

• 30th March – 13th April 

2018 	
  

• 25th June – August 2018 

(Return date TBC) 	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  

Nursery App 

(Coming Soon)	
  

Over the next few weeks we 

will be introducing to our 

parents our very own 

Nursery School App. 

This can be downloaded 

from your App or Google 

Play Stores. 

We aim to have our app up 

and running for mid 

September, which will inform 

you of upcoming events, 

news and information.  

GATHERING PARENTS 
THOUGHTS, IDEAS AND 

OPINIONS	
  

OVER THE NEXT FEW MONTHS WE 

WILL BE LOOKING TO GATHER 

YOUR THOUGHTS, IDEAS AND 
OPINIONS. WE WILL DO THIS BY 

ISSUING QUESTIONNAIRES. WE 
WOULD GREATLY APPRECIATE IF 

YOU COULD TAKE A FEW 
MINUTES TO COMPLETE THESE 

AND RETURN THEM TO US. THIS 
WILL HELP US TO EVALUATE THE 
SERVICE THAT WE CURRENTLY 

PROVIDE AND AREAS FOR 
IMPROVEMENT.	
  

	
  


